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Recommendation:  
 

APPROVAL – the submitted letter of representation does not alter the original 
recommendation as set out on page 85 of the agenda. 

 

 

 

 

 

UPDATE 

Further letter of representation 

One further letter has been received from the applicant in response to the objections 
to the proposal.  The applicant suggests that there are issues of untidiness within the 
estate due to the erection of fences, carports and unkempt landscaping.  The 
applicant wishes to confirm that the proposal will not encroach on any rights of way, 
and justifies the application by way of minimising anti-social behaviour on his 
property. 


